
Circular 30/2022-23 – Class 09 01-Aug-2022 

 

Dear Parent 

As you know, school has to register the students with CBSE in Class 09 with full and 

correct data.  Data to be uploaded is already prepared.  Parents are requested to come 

to school and verify the data in person.   

Before you come to school to verify, please see to the data (Name of the Student, Date 

of Birth of the Student, Aadhaar of the Student, Religion and Caste of the Student, 

Name of the Father of the Student and Name of the Mother of the Student) given in 

School Digital.  If there is any correction, please come with proof.  Self (parent)-attested 

copy of the Birth Certificate of the student is the proof of the name and date of birth of 

the student, name of the father and name of the mother. Self (parent)-attested copy of 

the aadhaar card is the proof of the aadhaar number.  Caste certificate issued by the 

village officer is the proof of Caste.   

Parent must fill the annual income (no proof required) and write (Yes/No) whether the 

student is the only child.  

In this context, I would like you remind you about the previous messages informing you 

about the level of difficulty in correcting anything in the CBSE data.  Procedures of 

correcting the data after the registration is taking months and its cost is high.  If you 

want to make any change after registration, school also will be charging processing fee.  

It is also important to register aadhaar number with CBSE.  This year, CBSE published 

the result in DigiLocker initially.  A DigiLocker account can be opened using aadhaar 

only.   

Therefore, please make sure that one of the parents come in person to verify the 

data.  Parent can come to verify the data 9:30 am to 2 pm and 3:45 pm to 5 pm 

between 01-Aug-2022 to 05-Aug-2022.  Parents are requested not to come between the 

rush hours (before 9 am and between 2 pm and 3:45 pm) between 01-Aug-2022 to 05-

Aug-2022.   Those who have verified the data on 30-07-2022, Saturday need not come 

again.  

Even if, there is no correction, it is the duty of the parent to come and verify the data.  If 

the parent does not come to verify the data, school has no responsibility in the errors 

that may come in registration data even if what is given in the profile of the school 

digital is correct.  

 

Principal 


